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From; Ted Jennejohn <ted@mcpitz.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 8:21 AM
To: Paul Braun

Subject: RE: 8th Street Pedestrian Bridge
Hi Paul,

| finally got the decking quote last night; thanks for your patience.
The cost breakdown is as follows:
e Set up, insurance, etc. = $1,500
* Remove & dispose of existing decking and install new 2x treated nailer boards = $2,350
e Furnish & install new “flow-thru” open cell deck panels (1’ x 5’) = $4,425
o Furnish & install 2 %2” x 1 %" x 3/16” aluminum angle borders to fill 2” gaps on each side of the 5’ deck panels
(5'-4" existing width) = $1,350
TOTAL PROJECT COST = $9,625.00

If this looks acceptable, | can formalize this in a proposal for you.

Please call with questions; thanks.

Ted Jennejohn

Project Manager / Estimator

CONSTRUCTION

I'TZ company

TARRENE CONTRALTONS & ENOINEERS

Office: 920/682-0131 x 104
Cell:  920/901-2048
Fax: 920/682-1099
www.mcmullenandpitz.net

From: Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 4:17 PM

To: Ted Jennejohn <ted@mcpitz.net>
Subject: RE: 8th Street Pedestrian Bridge

Ted, Sounds good, thanks. Paul

From: Ted Jennejohn [mailto:ted@mcpitz.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 3:58 PM




&

To: Paul Braun
Subject: RE: 8th Street Pedestrian Bridge

Hi Paul,

| expect to have the Thru-Flow Decking quote back any day now and should have a proposal for you by the end of this
week. :

Sorry this is taking so long,

Ted Jennejohn

Project Manager / Estimator

lCMULLEN
IPITZ company

MANEHE EOITRALTCNS & EROINEERS

Office: 920/682-0131 x 104
Cell:  920/901-2048
Fax: 920/682-1099
www. mcmullenandpitz.net

From: Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 1:52 PM

To: Ted Jennejohn <ted@mcpitz.net>
Subject: RE: 8th Street Pedestrian Bridge

HI Ted, also left you a voice message. Attached is the decking that was used at the transient dock. Could you provide
us with an estimate to remove & replace the decks boards on the pedestrian bridge that is on the east side of the 8"
Street Bridge. The underlying wood stringers may need to be replaced also. | would like to use the same decking shown
betow to match the transient dock. Call me with any questions. If you guys are too busy with other projects let me
know and I'll look into other options. Thanks Paul

Paul Braun

City Planner — Community Development
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

920-686-6930

pbraun@manitowoc.org







From: Ted Jennejohn [mailto:ted@mcpitz.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 12:30 PM
To: Paul Braun

Subject: 8th Street Pedestrian Bridge

Hi Paul,

I've attached some information about different grating products that might be a good sclution for the bridge &
boardwalk decking probiems.

Please share this with any interested parties and let me know which product, if any, you'd like me to pursue.

Thanks,

Ted Jennejohn

Project Manager / Estimator

). . CONSTRUCTION
['TZ company

MGRINE EQITRACEGNY & {ROINIERS




